
TRBC withdrawing 6-packs of ale with Best By date stamps of Sept or Oct.

It has come to our attention that some of our packaged ale has continued to ferment 
inside the cans, causing over-carbonation.  Due to potential dangers of opening the 
cans and concern for the quality of our ales, we are voluntarily withdrawing any 
remaining cans with Best By date stamps of September or October including: 
Derailed Pale Ale, Swamp Donkey Brown Ale, Tail Slap IPA, and Sacrifice Red Ale. 
(Note: Up Swift Creek Pilsner is not affected.)

               

Keeping your cans stored in a cool place will minimize fermentation. There is 
nothing unsafe about the ales themselves, but there is a potential danger of 
increased carbonation popping the tab of the can open or causing the shape of the 
can to distort and breaking the seam. If you have already consumed your cans of ale,
there is no need to be concerned, as the over-carbonation issue does not pose a 
health risk to those who have consumed the beer.

We have halted packaging until the issue is remedied. We are offering a $20 gift 
certificate to anyone who chooses to return their unopened product.  Please bring 
your TRBC cans, in the Sept or Oct date-stamped carrier, to the taproom in person 
during open hours (Wed-Thurs 3-8, Fri-Sat 1-8, Sun 1-6). 

We understand that many of you traveled through Valemount and picked up the 
beer.  There is no time limit for returning the 6-packs and receiving a gift certificate. 

Our sincere apologies for any inconvenience this has caused you. We take great 
pride in our beers. We regret that this occurred, as the quality and enjoyment of our 
product are our top priorities. 

Customers with questions may reach us at info@threeranges.com or call the 
brewery 250-566-0024.

Michael Lewis, Owner/Brewmaster 
Three Ranges Brewing Company
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